
 

Thursday, December 6, 2018 
 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT IN ACCORDANCE with the Open Public Meetings            
Act, The Oradell Board of Education is causing notice of the following revision to the               
Board Meeting Schedule: The previously advertised December 12, 2018 meeting time has            
been changed from 7:30 P.M. TO 6:30 P.M. The meeting will begin with an Executive               
Closed session meeting at 6:30 P.M. with the open regular meeting immediately following             
at approximately 7:30 P.M 

 
 
ACTION MAY BE TAKEN 
 
 
 

Nicole C. Schoening, CPA, SFO 
School Business Administrator/Board Secretary 
 

 


